
Important information about
COVID-19  and Flexi's

commitment to health & safety

To  help  keep  our  showrooms  hygeinic ,  we 're  increasing  the  cleaning

schedules  of  our  showrooms .  We  are  also  endeavouring  to  have

disinfectant  wipes  readily  available .

At Flexi, the health & safety of our team, our clients & our community is our top priority. During

these times of uncertainty due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we wanted to reassure you that we are

doing everything we can to provide a safe environment for everyone. Below are just some of the

initiatives we've implemented to do our part to "flatten the curve" of COVID-19 outbreaks in

Australia.

We  are  increasing  the  number  of  hand  sanitization  stations  throughout

our  showrooms ,  offices  and  factories ,  as  well  as  providing  staff  personal

hand  sanitizers  for  their  vehicles .

INCREASED HAND SANITIZATION

FACE MASKS AVAILABLE 

We  have  purchased  a  number  of  single-use  face  masks  for  those  who

would  prefer  to  shield  their  mouth ,  or  for  those  who  request  our

designers  or  installers  to  wear  one .

LIMITED PHYSICAL CONTACT

We  hope  you  aren 't  offended ,  but  we  may  not  shake  your  hand  when

we  greet  you .  All  staff  have  been  advised  that  l imited  physical  contact

is  recommended  by  health  care  professionals .

INCREASED CLEANING OF SHOWROOMS

VIRTUAL CONSULTATIONS

We  understand  that  some  people  are  choosing  to  have  l imited  social

interaction  at  this  time ,  and  we 're  working  hard  to  provide  virtual

design  consultations .  Watch  this  space !

Whilst  we ,  as  a  community ,  work  through  the  unfamiliar  territory  

that  COVID-19  has  placed  us  in ,  please  spare  a  thought  those  

who  are  most  vulnerable .

 

Although  l imited  social  interaction  is  recommended ,  there  are  many  

ways  you  can  help  those  who  may  need  a  helping  hand .  Only  buy  

groceries  that  are  needed  instead  of  bulk-buying  in  panic ,  phone  an  elderly  fr iend

or  relative  & offer  to  deliver  some  groceries  to  their  door  for  them ,  and  we

strongly  urge  you  to  support  small  businesses  as  much  as  you  can .  

 

These  businesses  will  be  facing  some  very  tough  times  as  our  economy  reacts  to

the  effects  of  COVID-19  and  some  will  not  survive  as  cash  f low  reduces .  

 

So  let 's  support  each  other ,  be  kind  to  each  other  & show  empathy  toward  each

other  whilst  we  all  manage  the  effects  that  COVID-19  is  having  on  our  society .

DON'T FORGET TO BE A BUDDY

We thank you for your ongoing support. Stay safe.

 

Best Wishes,

The Flexi Team


